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. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS
e MINISTRY OF FINANCE

DPA/AD/PEMS/2016-17/]119 ) January 4, 2017

NOTIFICATION

This is to notify to all the budgetary bodies that the Public Expenditure Management System
(PEMS) has been enhanced to enable the users to process and issue the Last Pay Certificate
(LPC) through the system. The LPC can be found under the payroll module.

For further details the PEMS users are advised to refer the user manual available under the
notification module in PEMS.

All the budgetary bodies are directed to use the payroll module to process and issue system
generated LPC with effect from the date of issuance of this notification.

(Sonam Tobgyel)
Offtg. Director General

Copy to:

1. Hon’ble Secretary, Ministry of Finance, for kind information.
2. All the Budgetary Bodies for compliance.
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